
Upcoming Opportunities in September

Dear Community Stakeholder, 

The City of Spokane is beginning to work on the Hillyard Subarea Plan. The plan intends 
to leverage previous planning studies and create strategies for addressing future 
housing needs, infrastructure deficiencies, and increase economic opportunity to 
improve the quality of life. The subarea plan should include strategies for the 
redevelopment of brownfields and underutilized properties. 

The subarea planning processes and final strategies will focus on the entire Hillyard 
neighborhood.  The project area is bounded by Crestline Street to the west, East 
Wellesley Avenue/Garnet Avenue to the South, South Havana Street/North Fancher 
Beacon Lane to the east, and East Francis Avenue to the north.  

Stakeholders, like you, are critical in planning for the future of where you live, work, 
and play. We will need your guidance and feedback on a variety of topics in your 
neighborhood. If you have not been contacted already, we will aim to involve you in 
future engagement efforts. 

We want to hear from you!
Provide written comment in email to: 
erahsp@spokanecity.org. This email list will 
be notified regarding additional opportunities 
for participation. 

Scan QR Code to visit the 
Hillyard Subarea page

You are receiving this email because you signed up via the Hillyard Subarea Plan website, have 
been identified as an individual or stakeholder in the discussion, or expressed interest in receiving 
planning project updates from the City of Spokane. Please feel free to share this email with others 
who are interested in receiving email announcements about this project. To unsubscribe, please 
email erahsp@spokanecity.org.

• Discovery Walking Tour, Wednesday, Sept. 20 at 4 p.m. - Come tell us 
about your favorite neighborhood places and discuss locations of interest 
and/or potential redevelopment. The tour will start and end at the Hillyard 
Heritage Museum, 5104 N. Market St.

• Community Workshop, Wednesday, Sept. 20 from 6-8 p.m., Northeast 
Youth Center (3004 E. Queen Ave.) - Tell us your neighborhood needs and 
ideas for the future and learn about the Subarea Plan process.




